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Visit our website

Brother Johnson will be
conducting training for host

and facilitators who are
engaged in the congregation’s

ministry platform of small
groups. If you have an interest,

please register for this event
by APRIL 21ST.

Light refreshments and beverages 
will be served

RSVP on the congregation website or use your
phone

 and scan the QR Code


